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YEAR 4 CAMP
Year 4 travelled to Wedderburn Christian Campsite 2 weeks ago to experience outdoor
education, challenges and personal development.

The wonderful staff at Wedderburn have designed these camps to be packed with fun activities,
learning of new skills and leading young people to get out of their comfort zones and to teach the
students about life.

The Year 4 teachers and staff were delighted to see so many students overcome challenges and
build resilience. This is what one student wrote about their camp experience:

Last Monday, the day we arrived at camp I made lots of new friends. They were very nice and I
was really happy. I barely didn't know them before but we worked as a team and started getting
along. My favourite activity was rock climbing. The first time I saw the rock wall I was very scared
but I persisted and gave myself a challenge. I was very proud of myself that I challenged myself
and persisted through all the things I couldn't do. I had the best time in my whole entire life. It was
so fun that it is still stuck in my small brain. - Juanita Year 4. 
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Mrs Chelyn Baker
Stage 2 Teacher
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